
Duffield Drop March 15, 2024

We are very excited to be enjoying spring-like weather after a couple of
long, cold weeks!! The students are excited to be able to run around and
play outside. We are also incredibly proud to be starting production of
the musical Aladdin!!! The students are singing and learning their lines
in anticipation of our production dates of May 29-30!
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Du�eld School
Hot Dog Day March 21, 2024

A huge thank you to our parent volunteers and also to our monthly
sponsors. The monthly sponsors make a FREE hot dog day possible so
thank you!

Our next School Council/ Fundraising
meeting will be on March 20 from 6-7:00, in
the school science lab, or online. We are
hoping that some parents may come to the
school for a parent-teacher interview and
then stop by our meeting.

A huge thank you to our junior and senior
badminton coaches, Ms. Freund, Mrs.
Robinson, Mrs. Osterlund, and Ms. Hardy
(Piper’s Mom!!). Our rosters are being finalized
this week, after some great tryouts!

• 



Parkland School Division's annual online registration/verification process opened on
Monday, February 12, 2024. All Pre-Kindergarten to Grade 12 registrations for both
new and returning students will be conducted online for the 2024-2025 school year.

Returning Parkland School Division Students
Returning PSD students will receive an email reminder to log into their PowerSchool

Account and look for the RSVP button in the side navigation to launch the
registration process.

New to PSD or Evergreen and Private School Students Registering for Busing
Register online using the 2024-2025 New Online Registration Form if your student is

not currently enrolled in a Parkland School Division school, or is registering for
busing as an Evergreen Catholic or area private school student who will be using
PSD's Regional Transportation system for the first time. Access the RSVP form at

https://register.psd.ca.
During the registration process, it will be important to select the 2024-2025 School
Year to register for NEXT year. The option to register for 2023-2024 will remain for
incoming students who wish to register for the balance of this current school year.

Registration Closes - March 22
All parents are required to complete the registration process by 4:30pm on Friday,
March 22, 2024. This deadline allows us to determine the eligibility of bus pass

applicants, the routing of buses, bus pass production and data verification before
the summer break while schools are still operating.

Thursday, March 21 is
Crazy Hair Day!!!!

Parent Teacher Interviews

Tuesday, March 19 and Wednesday, March 20 are
Parent-Teacher Interviews! Our teachers are
really looking forward to sharing so many
successes with parents about the children they
are so lucky to spend their days with!! If you have

not yet signed up for an interview, please sign up as soon as you are
able to!!

https://powerschool.psd.ca/public/
https://register.psd.ca/


March 2024
What is happening at Du�eld School?

Du�eld School Calendar
March 2024

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1

4 5 6 7 8
Backwards Day

11 12 13 14 15

18
Marmot Ski
Trip-Jasper
4:00 am at
Du�eld!

19
Parent-Teacher
Interviews
3:30-6:30

20
Parent-Teacher
Interviews
3:30-6:30
School Council
Meeting
6-7 pm

21
Crazy Hair Day
Hot Dog Day

22
PD Day No School
Registration
Closes

25
Spring Break

26
—-----------------

27
—-------------------

28
—--------------------

29
—----------------------

1
Easter Monday

April 2
Students back
to School

Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter and I wish
everyone a wonderful March ! Please feel comfortable calling or
emailing with any questions or suggestions you may have!

Cherie Lovsund,
Principal, Duffield School
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